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School, Drinks

Adelaide Camp returns
Mutffin Monday, Finance, Governing
Council& Fundraising Meeting

acher— Miss Perryman
Parent Forum
What to Pack for Adelaide Camp 6-7s only

Thursday 2
Mon-Wed 6-8™

Thursday 14™ Pie Drive Orders
November
Friday 26™ Small School Sports Day
Monday 29™ Year 6 Transition day to High Sch
Tuesday 30™ Year 7 Transition day to High School
December
Wednesday 1 Year 6 Transition day to High School
Thursday 2™ Year 7 Transition day to High School

DENTS
Camp Statements

Welcome to week 5 — halfway through Term
3 already and we are as busy as ever with
our learning!

Interviews
Thank you to the parents who took up the
opportunity for phone interviews this term. It
was definitely a new experience for all of us!

Book Week

Everyone enjoys Book Week and we look
forward to our dress up day this Friday — the
theme being ‘Old Worlds, New Worlds,
Other Worlds. Our celebrations may look a
little different than just a parade this year,
which is exciting. Unfortunately we will not
be open to parents and friends for the
event but we will make sure you get to see
what the kids get up to!

Debating
Congratulations to our debating teams for
their excellent performance during their
debate yesterday. It was unfortunate that

R 2021
Term 4 11" Oct — 10" Dec

TERM DATES FOR 2022
rm 1 31%Jan — 14" April  Term 2 2™ May - 8" July
Term 3 25" Jul — 30" Sept  Term 4 17" Oct — 16" Dec

the debating Eisteddfod was cancelled this
year but | am glad the students were able to
show case their hard work.

Sports Day

Our District Schools Sports Day had been
rescheduled for week 7, Term 4, the 26t of
November - restrictions permitting.

Parent survey

The Department’'s Parent Engagement
Survey finishes Sunday 29th August. | would
love if we could get our parent response
rate into the double figures this year. If you
have 10 minutes, please complete the
survey. Your responses are anonymous and
give a good insight to the school from your
perspective, which is important to us.

Please see the Leadership News for more
upcoming events — they have made quite a
comprehensive list!

Bec Keeley




Pastoral Care News

COMPLAINING
IS DRAINING!

Y

cown ro TALKING 20% ABOUT THE PROBLEM
AND 80% ABOUT THE SOLUTION!
SOON YOU 100% WON'T WANT T0 TALK ABOUT IT!

notsalmon.com

STOP COMPLAINING!!
Has anyone ever said to
complaining’?
Complaining can be a bad habit. Your words
are the steering wheel that direct your life.
Your words are powerful — they can build
people up or tear people down. They can
make you happy or make you sad. They can
make others happy or make others sad.
Practising ‘thankfulness’ helps us to remain
positive — and brings peace and joy intfo our
lives.
| love the golden rule ‘Treat others as you
would like them to treat you'. If someone is
unlike you seek to understand him or her.
Practising ‘thankfulness’ gives you something to
smile about. No matter how difficult the
situation is — fake fime to stop and think about
something in your day that you can be very
thankful for. Do this every day increasing the
number of things that you can be thankful for.
It will bring a lot of joy to you.
Pam Young
Pastoral Care Worker

you, ‘stop

Leadership News

Hello everyone and welcome to week 5.

Here are some things on our calendar:

This week and last week —

* We now have chooks so that means we
have eggs for sale. Please see Mrs
Lennerth if you would like to purchase
some at the low cost of $3.50per doz.

* R-3 students are indulging in all things
Science. We loved seeing all the scientists
dressed up last week and they are making
many predictions and undertaking
different experiments.

* Yesterday and today - 6/7 debating
performances. The students debated at
the school as the Eisteddfod debating was
cancelled this year.

. Later on this week is Book Week
celebrations. Make sure you are dressed
up as your favourite book characters or
as part of the 2021 theme ‘Old Worlds,
New Worlds, Other Worlds’.

¢+ The choir students performing in Adelaide
have a special choir practice session on
Wednesday.

. Next week is the 6/7 Adelaide and Victor
Harbor camp. The R - 5 students can
have the school to themselves while we
are away!

¢+ We are also holding a Book Fair with
some great prizes to be won as we will be
running a competition for the Book Fair.

¢ The R-5 students then go to camp in
week 8 so the 6/7s have the school to
themselves!

¢ The Leadership Team will be holding an
OK Pie Shop Pie Drive in October. There
will be more information in the newsletter.

¢  Morning Tea with the Principal is coming
up.

¢+ Students are in the process of designing
the 2021 Year Book cover.

. National PJ Day is also coming up,
supporting the Pyjoma Foundation who
support foster children. You will be able to
wear you PlJs, give a donation and
support ‘ittle kids with big dreams’. More
information will come out soon.

We will be back in the next newsletter, so bye

for now!

Serenity, Grace, Jolie and James

Drinks Day
Every Wednesday the Year 6/7 Class

run a ‘Drinks Day’ shop at the
8 beginning of lunch. Items available

Jelly Cups @ $1.00 Dried Fruit @ .80c

Flavours- Tropical Flavours —  Sultana & Cranberry
Raspberry Sultana & Apple
Mango Sultana & Apricot
Zooper Doopers @ 40c Sultana
_ Frozen Yoghurt @ $2.00c
Muesli Bars @ 50c Flavours—  Stawberry
Mango

Popcorn @ 50c
Fruit Box @ $1.10c



Hot Lunches - Every Wednesday
Orders can be made via message on Facebook or Email
to betty.lennerth10@schools.sa.edu.au

payment must be made by Tuesday on our
website. www.comptonps.sa.edu.au If you don’t know
your family ID just put your family name

Twista Pasta $3.50 : p

Fried Rice $3.50
Beef Lasagne $3.50
Pizza Singles $2.50

Muffin Monday
Sara Lee Choc Chip Muffins and
— Blueberry Muffins are available to
| order for Recess EVERY
4 Monday. Only $2.20 each!
" Payments can be made at the Front

L5

. Office by the Friday PRIOR to Muffin

Monday or online at
www.comptonps.sa.edu.au
Online payments need to be

completed by Sunday and please message your order
via our Facebook page.

Arounc] the Classrooms
*

NIT-= Mrs Ashby

*

Japancsc this term. We will be cxp]oring which foods
are traditiona“g Prcparcd and eaten in Japan, cluring
meal-times in the Familg Home, commum’t}j and at school.
Stuéents will reflect upon the social norms or rules and
etiquette of the JaPanese culture and their own. Qur
students will learn the vocabularg for food such as fruit,
vegetables and common s’caplcs. A focus will be on
writing food vocabu]arg using the hiragana scriPt and
the katakana script (For words borrowed from western
cultures such as banana, Piza and orenji). Students will

continue to learn to recognise hiragana characters and

their sounds through mnemonics. Mnemonics hclp
children to remember new information and recall
existing knowlec{ge. This can be achieved through

rcmcmbcring a PI’H’aSC FOF each hiragana cl'laracter

such as: This is ‘Hl’ (hec) for the man is laughing—%e,
he, he.

R/1 Digital chhnologics and Media Arts:
Students are using an ]~Fac| app called Book
(reator to retell the stories shared in class. Thcg will
be creating a recount about themseles to
demonstrate their skills in using the tools in Pook
Creator. Qur students will use images, text and
sound to convey messages to their audience using the
structure for recount writing.

R/l Gcographg: We are Focusing on maps for the
first half of the term. Tl’lé students are introduced to
maps and how we use them to find Places. They will
cxp]orc and create maps of familiar and new Placcs
such as our school. The lessons include an
introduction to the type of 1anguagc used when using
maps and an introduction to the world map and globe.
Studcn’cs will learn about the spcchcic languagc and
features of maps such as a legend, compass
directions, coordinates and sgmbo]s.

We will also be leaming about the weather and
scasons. Students will investigate the concept that
different Places have different weather patterns. We
will explore how activities in Places changc according
to the weather. We will look at how knowing about the
weather lnelps us with our daily lives includirxg: sagety

in the sun ancl on the water and sa]cetg 1Cor PeoP!e who

have a”ergics.


http://www.comptonps.sa.edu.au

Year 2/% Gcography: Students are leaming about
maPPing skills and how to read and interpret data on
maps. Theg will be creating maps, adcling data and
information, and ana]gsing information on maps.
Students will learn about different views, compass
directions, locations and gric{ rCFcrer\ces, scale and
features of lcgends/keys such as icons, statistics and
the purpose of colour.

Year 4/5 Gcography: Students are investigating
bushfires and floods to understand the impact these
disasters have on Australian communities and the
environment. Theg research the regions in which the
disasters have occurred and reflect on whg Peoplc
choose to reside in these areas. Students gain
knowlec{gc of how Peoplc can minimise the effects of
bushfires and floods ’ciﬁrougiﬁ emergency Planning and
Prevcntativc Practiccs. Tlﬁcg stuclg data on maps and
tables and make meaning of the information Presentecl
to them.

Ycar 6/7 Science: Students will investigate major
geological and extreme weather events such as
cgclones.

and

dcvc!oping cxplanations, t}wcg will understand how

eartiﬁquakes, tsunamis, droughts and
Through qucstioning) gathcring evidence

raPicl or extreme natural events can affect the Ear’ch’s
surface and environment. Students will research and
investigate scientific and technological dcvclopmcnts in
measuring, Predicting and minimising the effects of

natural disasters and will Plan and Producc a STEM
dcsign.

Term 3 N|T Curriculum Newsletter - Mrs Ashby

* UPPER PRIMARY 6/7 *

The 6/7 class had a busy Fortnigl—lt. Ohne of the
highlights SAPSASA  basketbal

chamPionshiPs where the bogs rePreseﬂted the school

was  the
admirablg and showed great sPor’csmansIﬁiP.

ln class we learnt how to code computergamcs, how to
find the area of triangics and traPeziods, how to P]ag
vo”egba”, and all about the Asian continent. A” of
that as well as Practising our reac]ing, writing, sPe”ing,
mat}ws, and art skills.

ln Japanese we learnt how to say the names of many

foods and drinks, and in science we researched about
natural disasters.

Next week is school campll

Bg Kyra Norman
Y MIDDLE PRIMARY 4/5 Y

| ast week for Ma’chs the 45 students created their
own Probabilitg carnival games in small groups. We
then calculated the Probabilitg of winning a Prizc in
cach of the games. [ere are some examples of some

of our wonderful gamesl

This week the 2% and 45 classes have been luckg
enough to take part in basketball sessions, that will be
done at school each Mondag. Evergone learnt many

new skills and had a great timel

In Clivics and Citizenslﬂip, we have been ]earning
about how to vote in Australia. Students were
selected to write a sPeech and we help a mock

election’ to vote for out new ‘(Class Minister.

S oy

—

Miss Ga”ncg

Yk JUNIOR PRIMARY R-3 S

Science }:ortnight
R-3
The theme of National 5cience chk - ]:ood:
Different 133 design.

The R-%’s started off ‘Science f:ortnight’ bg
drcssirxg up as Scientists. Through the roles of



Predicting, observing and noticing students spent a full

week expcrimcnting.

Qur first experiment was making Slime to start

Science Week.
The )Co”owing cxPeriments had students making,

observing and making Predic’ciomsJ giving reasons for

theirthinking
We have used different foods in many of the

cxperiments so far....

Gummg Bear Experiment.

Rainbow Crgsta”isation Experiment
Sultana Experiment‘

Fopcom Experiment.

Exp]osion expcriment.

A A

E_gg in vinegar, bath gc] and water Expcriment,
leaving it over the weekend to observe any

changcs.

We all excited for each dag of lcarning around
Sdence for Week 2 of ‘Science Fortnight’.

BOOK AN ENROLMENT
TOUR NOW FOR 2022

www.comptonps.sa.edu.au

RESPECT - PERSEVERANCE - RESILIENCE - KINDNESS




The Compton Chronicles

Prear 6/7 Canberra Camp

“Biannually, our year 6/7 students are able to undertake an educational tour of the national
capital. As part of their Canberra experience, they are given the opportunity to participate
in a variety of educational programs with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage and

democracy.

Compton PS visits Canberra with other district schools from our region which gives students
the opportunity to forge friendships with students who will transition to high school with them.
The Canberra Camp is always a memorable frip where both staff and students have an

awesome time.

Some of the highlights of the trip are the Old and New Parlioment Houses, the Electoral
Office, the Mint, the War Memorial, the Embassy Drive, the ANZAC Walk, Telstra Tower, Lake

MC\\_.‘(’»V\\.).J( \Q(i 5 3

( anberra bound

Five district schools have embarked
on a fun and educational trip to
Canberra for the week.

*ABOVE: Compton
School students,
Christy Hill and Angela Gysbers
were packed and ready to go on
their Canberra trip.

Primary
Luke Dufyf,

About 80 Year 6 and 7 students
and staff from Compton,
Glenburnie, Glencoe, Mil Lel and
Yahl Primary Schools joined to-
gether for the trip.

highlights include visits to the High
Court of Australia, Australian Insti-
tute of Sport, Telecom Tower,
National Art Gallery, Parliament
and National War Memorial.

The two bus loads of children and
adults will arrive back at Compton
Primary School on Friday morning.

While in Canberra some of the House

Burley Griffin, Questacon and the Australian
Institute of Sport, to name a few!
Unfortunately due to Covid-19 restrictions
our Canberra Camp will not be able to go
ahead this year. We are however excited
that we are still able to head off to
Adelaide where students will be visiting
places such as the Migration Museum,
Parliament House of South Australig,
Adelaide Oval, Granite Island, The Goolwa
Stream train (Cockle Train), The South
Australion Botanic Gardens, Monarto Zoo
and much more. We hope all students
have an amazing time and we are sure it
will be an adventure they will all remember
fondly for a very long time.

We found this newspaper clipping of
Compton Primary School students: Luke,
Christy and Angela, heading off fto
Canberra Camp in 1993 and the other
photos are from the 2019 Canberra Camp.
Did you aftend the Year 6/7 Canberra
Camp? What year and what are your
memoriese



The Compton Chronicles




